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May 13, 2022 

PORT OF VANCOUVER USA 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING TIME CHANGE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the next regularly scheduled meeting of the Port 
of Vancouver, USA Board of Commissioners - 8:30 a.m., Tuesday, May 24, 2022 
- has been changed to 9:30 a.m., Tuesday, May 24, 2022, at the Port of 
Vancouver, USA Administrative Office, 3103 NW Lower River Road, Vancouver, 
Washington. This time change is to accommodate public briefing #2 on the tax 
increment financing of the public improvements in Terminal 1.
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